
 
 

 
 

Construction Update – 2nd June 2017 
 
Next week we will commence installing rock anchors on the lower elevation of Locomotive Street. 
This will involve drilling 4 meters below Locomotive Street level. Full access for the street will be 
maintained at all times. 
 
We will also have machinery operating within the building 2 footprint to break up the large pieces of 
existing concrete.  
 
This work commences Tuesday 6th June and we anticipate that it will continue for up to 3 weeks. 
 
You may experience some noise during this work. Every effort will be made to reduce the impact and 
get the work completed in the shortest time possible.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact me at 

atp.communications@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications Specialist 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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